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Landscape	Report


Community	garage	sale


Community	Garage	Sale	was	held	June	2-3.	Several	units	participated.	Thanks	to	Mark	
Cunningham	for	advertising	and	getting	this	on	social	media.


Evergreen


	 Lawn	is	being	mowed	on	the	highest	setting	and	the	trimming	every	2-3	weeks.


Signs/sign	posts


Sign	posts	and	a	couple	of	missing	signs	were	installed	in	early	April.


Trees


	 I	am	waiting	on	tree	prices	from	Evergreen.


Xeriscape	Areas


Xeric	areas	are	really	taking	off-shrubs	and	flowering	plants.	Several	smaller	plants	have	
been	replaced.	Watering	is	being	cut	back	to	1X	per	week	in	these	2	areas.	Buffalo	Grass	
and	Grama	Grasses	are	filling	in	nicely.	Thanks	for	your	patience	in	these	2	areas.


